
 

Dear PCC Members 

Our hearts are heavy as we witness the devastating impact of the wildfire sweeping across Southern 

California, affecting our Pacific Coast Chapter members. To those directly affected, please know you are in our 

thoughts. Your WOC community is here to support you, we are thinking about you, our hearts and prayers go 

out to everyone affected. 

To those on the path of fire: your safety is the top priority. Please adhere to evacuation orders, keep 

emergency kits ready, and stay updated through local alerts. 

For those safe but looking to help, there are many ways to make a difference. 

Here are some trusted organizations you can support or volunteer with: 

 

American Red Cross Los Angeles 

https://lnkd.in/dXNbgMvb 

 

California Community Foundation Wildfire Relief Fund 

https://lnkd.in/gPY-uGU3 

 

LA County Animal Care Foundation 

https://lnkd.in/geKm99mn 

 

Los Angeles Fire Department Foundation 

https://supportlafd.org 

 

Los Angeles Regional Food Bank 

https://www.lafoodbank.org 

 

World Central Kitchen 

https://wck.org 

 

Please take care of yourselves and your loved ones. We are sending strength, hope, and solidarity your way. 

With heartfelt concern, PCC Board of Directors 

 


